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DEFER AWARD OF CONTRACT FOR NORTH COAST BEACHES PROJECT PHASE
I, SCOTT CREEK BEACH, FEDERAL PROJECT NO. STPLE- 5936(004) COUNTY

PROPOSAL NUMBER 99Cl-020

Dear Members of the Board:

On September 12, 2000 the bid opening for the North Coast Beaches Project Phase I,
Scott Creek Beach was held. Two bids were received, Reber Construction’Company,  Inc.
at $506,293 and Granite Construction Company at $588,588. The engineers estimate for
the project was $505,977. Your Board also directed the General Services and Parks
Departments to return on or before September 26, 2000 with a recommendation of award
of the contract.

The complex nature of this project requires associated contracts for a resident engineer,
on-site archaeologist, and environmental consultant, all of which must be in place prior to
the beginning of the project. The Parks Department is requesting additional time to secure
these contracts and to ensure that adequate financing will be available prior to the award
of the construction contract.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board defer the award of contract for the North
Coast Beaches Project Phase I, Scott Creek Beach until October 24, 2000.

Very truly yours, RECOMMENDED:

IzLhoY
BOB WATSON
Director General Services

SUSAN A. MAURIELLO
County Administrative Officer

cc: County Administrative Office
County Counsel
Auditor-Controller
General Services Department
Parks, Open Space and Cultural Services 17
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